IM-6¥-~)

NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1960

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M.
NORTH YORK MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL
5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MAIL ADDRESS — P.O. BOX 294, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MEMBER:

-
e

CANADIAN  NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

AMERICAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION Vol. VI, No. 7 JULY Whole No, 64

ONTARIO  NUMISMATIC  ASSOCIATION

—

NEXT MEETING:

Who's for a pienic? A pot luck picnic? Well I hope everyone is be-
cause that is exactly what the July meeting will be, and it is being held
at the summer home of Mr, and krs Conson in Woocdland Fark.

For Those who did not attend last year the food must be supplied by
the members themselves. ‘lherefore please contact the club secretary Mr.
Paul Petch at BA-1-0609 and advise him of what you plan to bring.

Don't be discouraged if it rains,--come anyway. The food will taste
just as good!

The map below indicates the location of Aud's Inn,
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LAST MEETING:

The guest speaker for last meeting was Mr., Fred Jewett, a fellow
member and one of the founders of the new Canadian Paper Money Society
organized last year, His talk was based mainly on the new society; it's
organization and functions over the past eight months. Originally 1t was
only a few friends that were mutually interested in Canadian Paper Money
that organized the society. It was hoped at the time that if they could
procure 50 members, each paying ten dollars, they would be able to pub-
1ish a journal. They surpassed this goal and the first journal was issgued
in January of this year with one to follow every three months. The journal

( contains interesting articals about broken banks, chartered banks, auc-
Cﬁ tion prices on Canadian Paper Money, etc.; many articals written by the
members themselves.

Mr, Jewett said that the Society was formed to educate and inform
collectors interested in this facet of the hobby. He also said that no one
has a broad enough knowledge to place an accurate price on Capadian paper
money, and that this was evident by the many values placed on Canadian
paper money at different coin shows.

Mr. Jewett answered a few questions from the floor concerning the new
society, and had some specimens of Canadian paper money from his own
collection on hand for interested members' viewing.

There were two draw prizes--they were won by Miss Carol Palin and
Mr, Smith.
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